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Reception 2023 Leavers

All the parents of the children leaving us in July should have
now received a letter from Walsall Council Primary Admissions
explaining the application process, If you haven't received one,
please ask at the school office.
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The
[Teacher,
On Wednesday 7th December there will be an open morning/

afternoon; 9.30 a.m.—10.30 a.m. & 12.30 p.m.—1 p.m. for all the
children and their parents starting in N s in January 2023,

7th December
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7th December \

All N2 children will be visiting Santa at Lower Drayton
on Wednesday 7th December. Please be on time, the
coach will be leaving at 8.45 a.m. promptly. You
have received a letter about this, if you are unsure
please go to the office. P
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(" 8th December

The Playcare team would like to invite the parents/carers to a
‘play session’. 10 a.m.—11.15 am. & 2 p.m.—3.15 p.m.
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(/9 13th December-\
Juggling Jim will
We will be inviting N1 & N2's be visiting
parents into nursery for a Sandbank on
Christmas  Craft session. Tuesday 13th
\More details to follow. December

15th December

This years Christmas Service for N2 children will be at
St. Johns Methodist Church, Victoria Avenue at
9.30 a.m. We will only be doing one performance so all
part-time N2 children are invited to attend the morning
session on this day. There will be no afternoon session
apart from the 30 hour children. Please bring your child
to nursery as normal, 8.30 a.m. and we will walk them to
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. 16th December
The children's Christmas party will be on Friday 16th
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;% December. Children can come in party clothes.
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Nrr'y breaks up fr- the Christmas hoiday on Fr'idy 16h
December and re-opens on Tuesday 3rd J anuary.

Hope you all have a brilliant Christmas, best wishes Dawn




